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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 
Date/Time:  September 27, 2021, at about 11:45 a.m.       
Incident: 2021-1509940 
Location:  4400 South 8th Place 
Victims: 2-year-old female, deceased 
  6-year-old male 
Suspect: 24-year-old female 
   
 
 

Homicide Investigation 

 
On September 27, 2021, at about 11:45 a.m., Phoenix Police responded to a call of a shooting in the 
area of 8th Place and Broadway Road.  When officers arrived, they located a six-year-old and two-
year-old who had been shot. Officers began immediate life-saving actions, and the Phoenix Fire 
Department arrived and took over efforts. Both children were transported to the hospital in critical 
condition.  The two-year old has been pronounced deceased, and the six-year-old is in critical 
condition. 
 
The 24-year-old mother of the children was transported to the hospital for a non-life-threatening injury 
and has been detained by police. The father of the children is cooperating with investigators. 
Detectives are working to obtain more information to determine what led up to the shooting. 
   
 
 
 

 
 


